
From: Neil Rashley <nrashley@scbankers.org>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/8/2015 3:08:35 PM
Subject: Bank Legal Holiday - SCBA Contacts

Holly,
 
My cell is 803-467-2210 if you need to reach me tomorrow.  I explained to Fred your concerns and he agrees.  He’ll be 
in the office tomorrow if you need to reach him.  (I’m heading out of town in the afternoon but should be fairly 
available.)
 
Monday is a federal holiday and we will be closed.  You may reach me on my cell at any time though as I will be back 
in town Monday.
 
Thanks,
 
Neil Rashley
Senior Vice President and Counsel
South Carolina Bankers Association
2009 Park Street
P.O. Box 1483
Columbia, SC  29202
(803) 779-0850
(803) 779-0890 (fax)
nrashley@scbankers.org
www.scbankers.org
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